
貴社レターヘッド上に印刷ください 

 
 
 

Cancellation Letter 
 
 
 

Date: January 21, 2009 
 

To:  
Underwriters Laboratories, Inc. 
333 Pfingsten Rd. 
Northbrook, IL 60062 USA 
 
FCC ID: HYQ14ADR 
Product: Electronic Key 
Model:            14ADR 
 
 
We, DENSO CORPORATION, would like to dismiss the IC certificate for above-mentioned 

model. 

The reason is that the information contained in “Appendix 3 The tested pulse train” of Test 

Report is confidential, and releasing the information on the web would be a security problem. 

Therefore, we will extract the applicable part from the test report and insert it to the “theory of 

operation”. 

Thus, we request the re-application after replacing the documents for this application. 

Thank you for your attention on this matter. 

 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kazuo Sakakibara 
Senior Manager 
Engineering Administration Department 
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